
Proposal for Pet-Friendly Vacation Stays 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Proposal for Pet-Friendly Vacation Stays 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to propose the implementation of pet-friendly vacation stays at [Name of 

Destination/Property]. As pet ownership continues to rise, there is an increasing demand for 

accommodations that welcome our furry companions. By offering pet-friendly options, we can 

attract a broader audience and enhance the overall guest experience. 

Benefits of Pet-Friendly Stays: 

• Attract more guests who travel with pets. 

• Increase revenue through additional fees for pet stays. 

• Enhance guest satisfaction and encourage repeat bookings. 

• Marketable feature that can set us apart from competitors. 

Proposed Amenities: 

• Pet-friendly rooms with easy access to outdoor spaces. 

• Pet care services, including grooming and walking. 



• Special welcome packages for pets, including treats and toys. 

• Designated pet relief areas. 

I believe that implementing these changes will not only boost our occupancy rates but also create 

a positive environment for pet owners seeking memorable vacation experiences with their furry 

family members. 

Thank you for considering this proposal. I look forward to discussing the potential benefits of 

becoming a pet-friendly vacation destination. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


